
05/27/2025 

 

FLOYD-FLOYD COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY 
BOARD MEETING NOTICE 

 

The Floyd-Floyd County Public Service Authority will hold its monthly 
board meeting on Wednesday, June 4, 2025, instead of Thursday June 12, 
2025. The board meeting will be held at 101 Jacksonville Circle, Floyd, VA 
24091 at 5:30pm. If anyone has a public comment they wish to be read 
and con not attend please contact the Floyd PSA at 540-745-2169 
between 8am and 4:30pm, Monday through Friday or by email at 
floydpsa@townoffloyd.org to have your comment read aloud on your 
behalf. If you would like to attend the meeting, please contact the Floyd 
PSA so that they may schedule a time slot for your comment. The Floyd 
PSA will take emails and calls regarding the meeting up until 4:30pm on 
Wednesday June 4, 2025 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Conner 

Floyd PSA 

Administrative Assistant 

mailto:floydpsa@townoffloyd.org

